RECREATION PLANNING COMMIITTEE MINUTES PORTER TOWNSHIP
DECEMBER 7TH 2015

Attendance: Rich Brungard, Carol Colucci, Karl Walizer, Kevin Frank and Mark Saville

The meeting began at 8:05PM following the supervisors meeting. The minutes from the November meeting were
reviewed and approved.

The old business was an update on the Volleyball pit. Rich reported he cemented the poles in the ground and had about
5 loads of sand delivered.

The gate has been installed but does not lock yet.

New business was Rich gave a quote on benches and checked into local purchases at Nittany Construction. He suggested
getting benches for the trail with no back on them. It’s easier to move and backs aren’t needed.

Carol proposed an enclosed message board to be placed on the restroom outside wall at the handicap parking space.
Prices attached. Final decision was for Rich to work on building one at a much lower cost. Post installed were suggested
in place of hanging the wall.

Supervisor Walizer suggested drafting a letter to the Hatchery asking for the unused land where the ponds were
expanding the park. Saville reported this was done before. Carol replied there was a follow up letter refusing the request
to the township but now we have made progress in development may make a difference.

Mark Saville is requesting new equipment be purchased for younger children to babies. Existing equipment is geared
towards older children and very dated. Carol and Rich will search for quotes to be purchased in the spring.

Carol gave a finance report of total expenses to date $24,790.30. There has been a lot of improvements within the year
that the project started. Also the County has approved liquid fuels allocation $2,014.11. This can be used for park
projects.

There will be no meeting January meeting possibly March 2016. Meeting adjourn 8:37PM
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